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Friday 2nd February 2024 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

We are delighted to share with you some exciting information about our Early Years Fire Fun Nights 

that we will be holding on certain dates throughout Spring Term. 

 

We would like to invite you into school to give you the opportunity to engage in a learning experience 

with your child in our outdoor provision. We believe that education is a collaborative effort between 

the school and parents, and this initiative aims to provide a unique and enjoyable opportunity for you 

to actively engage in your child's learning experience. 

 

We are providing a range of dates over the term in the hope that at least one will be convenient for a 

family member to attend (see dates below). These sessions will start straight after school at 3:30pm 

and will run until 4:30pm. As we will be outdoors, we ask that you wear appropriate clothing and 

footwear.  

 

Thursday 21st March 2024 

Thursday 18th April 2024 

Thursday 25th April 2024 

Thursday 2nd May 2024 

Thursday 9th May 2024 

Thursday 16th May 2024 

 

You will shortly receive a link via text message and email to enable you to book a date that you are 

able to attend - each date will have a capacity of 15 spaces. Note when selecting your booking 

you will be asked to book a time slot; please disregard the time listed, this is for allocation 

purposes only and the Fire Fun Nights start at 3:30pm on each date.  

 

We can only invite one parent or family member for each child to attend and we cannot accommodate 

siblings during these sessions. 

 

Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions – we hope you can join in with the fun! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

EYFS Team 

Benedict Biscop C.E. Academy 


